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From: Charley Hogue <charleyhogue@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 7:22 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: No broadband

Hello, 

I read your article, bridging the digital divide,  in Current Times.  I live in Almartha, Mo and the only option I 
have here is dial-up. I have to use my cellphone to access the internet. I talked to the phone company and it 
doesn't sound like we will have high speed internet anytime soon. PLEASE HELP!  

Charley 


